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Devon Energy Corporation 
20 North Broadway 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102-8260 

Attention: Mr. Charles H. Carleton 

Re: Form C-108 (Application to Inject) 
Todd "26" Federal Well No. 6 
Unit A, Section 26, T-23S, R-3 IE, NMPM, 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Carleton: 

The Division received your application to convert the Todd "26" Federal Well 
No. 6 to a disposal well on December 12, 2002. On December 3, 2002, the Division 
received an objection to the application (letter enclosed) from Pogo Producing Company. 
On December 16,2002,1 called you and left a phone message detailing the current status 
of the application and asking you whether you wanted the application set to hearing, 
which is the normal process after we receive an objection to an application. I have yet to 
receive your response, either by phone or mail. 

Please be advised that current Division policy regarding administrative 
applications precludes me from holding this application any longer. I am therefore 
returning the application to you unprocessed. I f you wish to pursue approval, a new 
application will be required. 

I f you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 476-3466. 

Siaeerely, 

David Catanach 
Engineer 

Xc: Mr. James Bruce 
OCD-Artesia 
File-SWD-546 
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